
Together, we can

Hit it out of the

ballparcc!
Join the Samuel E. Shull School family for their

annual PARCC informational session. Help us

promote academic success on this year's

PARCC assessment by attending our PARCC

Parent Night. The informational session will be

followed by dinner, music and prizes. We hope

to see you there!

When: January 26, 2017

Where: Shull School

Time: 5:30 pm- 7:30 pm

It’s time to PARCC!

-Arrive by 5:50 pm to be entered into a raffle for a chance to win a fabulous prize.

-Dinner will be provided.

-Babysitting will be available.

TAKE CHARGE
of

Visit our school website at

www.paps.net/shullFor additional information please contact Ms.

Joanna Joaquin @732-376-6060

PARCC PARENT NIGHT


